Dear Sporting Clubs and Associations of Shoalhaven
Sport and Recreation in partnership with Shoalhaven City Council will soon be hosting a Working Better with Parents workshop on Wednesday 28 March at Shoalhaven City Council. This is a new workshop developed by Sport and Recreation Industry Support Unit and will be FULLY SUBSIDISED for participants. This workshop is being offered FREE OF CHARGE to local sporting clubs and associations because of the strong need for volunteer coaches and managers to attend. This workshop was developed in response to the findings of a two year study conducted by Sport and Recreation which identified interaction with parents as being a core reason why people no longer wanted to be involved with a local sporting club in a coach or manager position. This workshop will assist volunteers within your club to set up effective relationships with parents in time for the start of the winter season. 

Please go to the Library for the registration form 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could please forward this information about the upcoming workshop to your coaches, team managers and volunteers.
If your club would like hard copy flyers or posters, please reply to this email and we will be more than happy to send these through. Please feel free to call on our Wollongong Office on (02) 4228 5355 or email at any time to enrol or to discuss this workshop further. 
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